
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BROMLEY INTER SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 
 
 

Tuesday 21st January 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Saturday 15th March 2025, James Dixon will be taking part in the Bromley Primary Schools 
Cross Country at Crystal Palace Park. This event is open to all children in Years 3 and 4.  
The competition details are as follows: 
 
Year 3 Girls - 1700 metres 
Year 3 Boys - 1700 metres 
Year 4 Girls - 1700 metres 
Year 4 Boys - 1700 metres 
 
There will be one meeting point for the event:  
 
Crystal Palace Park - 9:00am 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in representing the school at this event and we would like as 
many children as possible to be part of this fantastic experience. If you would like your child to 
have the opportunity to enter, please complete the Google Form below. 
 

https://forms.gle/CNH3E2qLUUyj1v3V7 
 
Please be aware that children must be accompanied by a parent or carer for the duration of the 
event. Photos may be taken throughout the event and shared for promotional purposes. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

R.Huxley 
PE Lead 
 

https://forms.gle/CNH3E2qLUUyj1v3V7

